Run for Barrio por laPazin
Cuba on September 21

Run for Barrio por la Paz in Cuba on Tuesday, September 21

Havana, September 17 (RHC)-- Runners, walkers and systematic practitioners of physical exercise in
Cuba will be the protagonists of a run for the Neighborhood for Peace -- el Barrio por la Paz -- on the
21st.

Carlos Gattorno, director of Marabana-Maracuba, the project in charge of providing technical support for
the event, said that it is organized by the National Sports Institute to celebrate the 61st anniversary of the
creation of the Committees for the Defense of the Revolution (September 28) and the International Day of
Peace (September 21).



The event will take place mainly at home and in the neighborhood, in accordance with the sanitary
measures and protocols in force to face the Covid-19 epidemic.

The executive told the weekly Jit that the start will be on the 21st, at 08:00 and will end at 18:00, local
time. "We reiterate the call for strict compliance with the established regulations, depending on which
individual races will be organized or not, with a distance of more than two meters between people and the
mandatory use of nasobuco," he added.

Interested participants will be able to make their personalized race bib from the model published on the
Facebook page @andarinescubanos, and will have the possibility of publishing it from the 18th, and also
disclose the testimonies of their appearance with photos and videos.

https.//www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/deportes/270650-run-for-barri o-por-la-paz-in-cuba-on-
september-21
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